To <water@esc.vic.gov.au>
02/04/2008 04:46 PM cc

Subject gippsland water pricing

hi, i was wondering about the gippsland water price increases as they are extremely excessive
and if it was not for expeniture on assets such as the water factory at maryvale which is not
wanted or needed in our area (it could be in melbourne recycling their waste water for there
use) any price rise would not be needed. I just wish I could go out and spend too much money
then tell my boss he is covering my spending by giving me a extremely large pay rise. As a
consumer with four children i find it hard to reduce water use as more people are always
going to use more water. thanks and i look forward to hearing from you. Regards Brett Alston




